Red Rocks School Age Childcare at Maple Grove Elementary:

Rpril WNewsletter

Happy April!

| hope everyone is excited for the longer days and the
warmer weather that is coming our way! We have a lot of
exciting things planned for the last few months of the 23-24
school year. This month, we will be learning a variety of sports
games as we will have the ability to play outside more often.
Our STEAM curriculum will include butterfly art, science
experiments with bubbles and cans, and growing our social
and emotional skills by making worry pets. We are very
excited for the month ahead!

Upcoming Full Days:

We also have a Full Day on Friday, April 26" at Maple Grove,
and we will be having Flex Testing on May 3 and 6 at Maple
Grove. Sign-ups for the Flex Testing days will open April 19,

Fall Registration!
It is hard to believe we are already thinking about the 2024-
2025 school year!
Registration opens April 231 for all currently enrolled
families.

If you have any questions regarding school year registration,
please let me know. | am happy to help!

SUMMER INFO:

e We will be accepting contract changes starting
Wednesday, May 1st.

¢ We will be holding a summer orientation night for all
new families. Details will be sent out via email to all
currently enrolled summer families with the date and
time. We highly encourage new families to attend
but love seeing returning families attend too!

e If you have any questions regarding summer, please
do not hesitate to reach out!

Contact Information:

Site Manager: Joshua
Francis
(303)-519-3742

Joshua.francis@rrcc.edu

Program Manager:
Allie Jones
(303)-914-6452
Allie.jones@rrcc.edu
SACC Administrator:

Sarah Espinoza

sarah.espinoza@rrcc.edu

Accounting: sacc@rrcc.edu
Website & Hours:
rrcc.edu/sacc
6:30-7:55a0m/2:35-6:000m

Important Dates:
April 1: Tuition Due

April 26: Full day at Maple Grove.
Sign up by 4/12

April 23: 2024-2025 school year
registration opens for all Currently
enrolled Families.

May 1: Tuition Due

May 3 & é: Flex Testing are Full-
Days at Maple Grove

May 23: Last day of Care!
May 24: Last Day of School

May 24-29: RRCC SACC CLOSED
for staff training and summer prep

May 30: First day of summer!
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In the vibrant month of March, Maple Grove hosted an exhilarating reading comprehension
competition known as the Battle of the Books. Here, teams comprised of three remarkable fifth-grade
students, delved into the depths of 15 captivating novels - tackling questions that spanned from pivotal
plot events to nuanced character descriptions, offering a total of 45 points for the taking. Among these
literary warriors stood three of our awesome Red Rocks kids; Audrey, Charolette, and Murphy, who
displayed exceptional prowess, securing an impressive 38 out of 45 points!

Their outstanding performance not only clinched them the coveted first place but also propelled
them into the regional rounds. Such remarkable achievement speaks volumes about their formidable
reading comprehension skills & dedication, especially considering they accomplished this feat within
a mere two weeks of delving into each of those 15 novels!
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